
 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting/workshoop to 

be held: 

Tuesday, November 04, 2014 12:00 PM 

25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is consider; Review the 

progress on the design of the North Well Field Business Office 

and Equipment Building with the District’s Architect; and 

Consider Resolutions regarding the District’s Employee Manual 

and Compensation Policies.  

 

Posted: Friday, October 31, 2014 


